

Lancasterian School

Head Teacher: Alison Randall

Phone: 0161 445 0123

Office Address: Elizabeth Slinger Road, West Didsbury, Manchester, M20 2XA Email: admin@lancasterian.manchester.sch.uk Website: www.lancasterian.manchester.sch.uk

20th July 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

School Meals and Cashless School

School Meals

As many of you will be aware, Manchester Fayre who provide our school meals will cease to trade at the end of August 2021. The school has therefore taken the decision to take all catering in house from 1st September 2021. There will be no changes in personnel in the school kitchen and we are confident that this will be a smooth transition and that by taking all catering in house it will enable the school to enhance the provision to meet the needs of the school.

The price per meal from 1st September will be £2.30.

Cashless School

Due to health and safety and the cost of the administration involved from 1^{st} September we will not be accepting any cash into school.

All payments for school meals and any other school activities should be paid via School Spider, which is our online payment system, the best way to use the system is to install the app. Please see instructions enclosed. You can also access School Spider through the school website.

If you have any problems getting set up or making a payment on School Spider please contact Kerry Clifton on the school number at the top of this letter.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Linda Melia

School Business Manager